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Media Release 

Bundarra Boil Water Alert Update 

 

Uralla Shire Council in conjunction with the Bundarra Store have arranged for bottled 
drinking water to be made available for Bundarra residents impacted by the Boil Water Alert 
issued on Tuesday, 7th of January 2020. 
 

Bottled water will be available at two different locations during the following hours: 

 McGregor Gourlay, 11 Bendemeer St, Bundarra  
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday from 7:30am to 4:30pm. 

 Bridge Store (formerly Bottom Shop) in 30 Bendemeer St, Bundarra 
Thursday, Friday & Saturday from 10am to 4pm 
Sunday from 10am to 2pm 

 

“I would like to thank the individuals and businesses including Chris Beard, Sharon Johnson 
and Jackie Stibbard for their involvement in distributing bottled water to the Bundarra 
community,” Uralla Shire Council’s Acting General Manager, Mr David Aber said.  “We are 
working to fix the water supply problem as soon as possible”. 

 
Any Bundarra residents unable to travel to a collection point should contact Mr Peter 
Gregory from the Council on 0429 691 827 to arrange for delivery of bottled water if 
required.  Residents who have concerns for family, friends or neighbours in Bundarra who 
may be in this situation are asked to please contact Mr Gregory or Uralla Shire Council 
directly. 
 
Bundarra residents are reminded that if they boil the town water it will make it safe to 
drink.   

Bottled water or cool boiled water should be used for drinking, washing uncooked food (eg, 
salad vegetables and fruit), making ice, cleaning teeth, gargling and pet’s drinking water. 

[ENDS] 
David Aber – Acting General Manager 
For further information contact: Council Tel: 02 6778 6300 Email: council@uralla.nsw.gov.au 
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